
Lesson 1 – What are your favourite memories of the year!  

This year we have completed lots of learning and experienced many exciting things in 

school. In autumn, our topic was Space and had the ‘Race to Space adventure’. In spring, we 

learnt about the Titanic and the Great Fire of London. In the last term we have been reading 

the book James and The Giant Peach. Feel free to share these with your current teacher.  


